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The bill requires the Board of Private Detective and Protective Agent Services to accept proof of 

required preassignment training from employees of licensed private detectives and protective agents 

if the training was provided by another Minnesota license holder within the past three years. The 

bill requires license holders to provide a certificate of preassignment training to employees even 

when the license holder paid for the training. 


